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Lorraine Scott is an internationally known 4th generation spiritualist who was born 
a medium and healer.  She has studied under Sandra Ingerman and Dana Robinson at the 
Foundation for Shamanic Studies, and often incorporates shamanistic practices in her 
healing sessions.  Lorraine is a college instructor of metaphysics and paranormal 
investigations classes at Cuyahoga Community College in Cleveland, OH.  She has a BS 
degree in Business Administration with a major in accounting.  Her primary job is as 
an Executive Director for a National Professional Business Fraternity for the past 
28 years.  She is listed in “Who’s Who in the World”, Who’s Who in America” and “Who’s 
Who Among American Women”.

Her  paranormal research has covered hundreds  of  cases  throughout the United 
States,  Canada,  England,  Bermuda  and  Mexico.   She  is  remarkably  accurate  and 
empathetic  medium who offers her clients messages with depth, humor and true 
spirituality.  Lorraine is a gifted intuitive healer, using her healing energy to help 
people recover from injuries, surgeries, and to maintain their optimum health.  

 She travels extensively to help heal on both sides and is in constant contact with 
the other side.  It is normal for Lorraine to hear and see spirits, while she serves 
as a clear and direct conduit through her healing mediumship and knowledge of the 
other side.  She uses her unique gifts to create connections between both sides, to 
help spirits resolve unfinished issues and then cross over; to explore and resolve 
wrongful death cases; and to help families find peace in their loss of a loved one. 
Her energy,  vitality,  and compassion,  combined with her down-to-earth, real  and 
practical approaches to this work, draw people and spirits to her in ever-growing 
numbers.

She  teaches  Paranormal  Investigating,  Metaphysics,  and  Shamanism  at  Cuyahoga 
Community College in Cleveland, OH, Yavapai College in Prescott, AZ and at Lily Dale 
Assembly in Lily Dale, NY.

Lorraine  is  currently  working  on  writing  a  collection  of  personal  paranormal 
experiences  from  all  over  the  world  with  the  hope  of  putting  these  stories 
together for a book.



 


